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September 1st, 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

I hope you have all had a fabulous Summer and are ready for the new school year. 

 

Our last tuition increase was in 2018.  There will be a small tuition increase for this 

year.  All of this increase will go to your teacher.  Our intent is to keep up with cost 

of living inflation while paying a uniform hourly rate to our teachers, and in order 

to do so we have made the following adjustments to tuition levels: 
 

Lesson Length:          Monthly Payment: 

 

20 minutes       $160.00 

30 minutes       $200.00 

45 minutes       $265.00 

60 minutes       $330.00 
 

 

Please be sure to pick up a 2021-2022 school event calendar packet from your 

teacher as soon as they become available.  Also, fill out and return the 2021-2022 

tuition agreement to your teacher at your first September lesson.  If you have any 

questions, please contact your teacher. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hsin-Chi Liu, Director 


